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Hi there.
Can I begin by saying that I am not against the principle of using solar farms to produce
the electrical power we need.
What I am against is taking high grade agricultural land out of food production to do this.
The area of land which Sunnica is hoping to turn into a solar farm is doing exactly this. 
The question to you guys in charge of planning is. Which is more important, food or
power? I hope you make the right decision. 
My feelings on this project would be to place this solar farm on low grade agricultural land
or large car park areas, such as Stansted airport for example.
Maybe instead of solar, perhaps a wind farm would be better and less distructive to the
food supply.
My observation of the solar farm over at Burwell, which has been around for several years,
is that it is now a complete eyesore and ill kept. 
The fact is, I am completely against this Sunnica project and hope you will take on board
my comments.
Regards
John Fleet.
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